
     

 

January 12, 2021 
 

Extended Closure of SIGA Casinos 
 
To comply with the extended public health restrictions, all SIGA Casinos will remain closed beyond  
January 15, 2021. This restriction will remain in place until January 29, 2021, as per most recent public 
health order. 

We regret the impact this situation will have on you, our team members, as well as our guests and 
communities. We are working to minimize any hardships created for you and our beneficiaries during 
our temporary closures.  

Employees will remain on either paid leave, under the Canadian Emergency Wage Subsidy Program or 
on an unpaid Public Health Emergency Leave at which employees can access other federal benefit 
programs such as Employment Insurance or the Canada Recovery Benefit.     

We are doing our best to keep these measures temporary and it will be our goal to get our operations 
back up and operating as soon as possible.  As more information becomes available we will 
communicate to our employees at that time. 
 
SIGA Resources 
Please continue to find the latest information and resources at the Government of Saskatchewan’s 
website, and additional resources and continuing information on both our external website’s private 
communications portal and private Facebook group.  
 
External SIGA Private Communications Website 
Important SIGA updates and employee information can be found by logging onto the External Employee 
Portal. Click the link below and enter in the following log-in information to access: 
Website portal: https://siga.ca/private-communications/ 
Login: staff 
Password: $!GAinfo 
Facebook Group: SIGA HR Call Centre 

Another option for updates is to search Facebook and request to join the SIGA HR Call Centre private 
Facebook group.  

 

https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/health-care-administration-and-provider-resources/treatment-procedures-and-guidelines/emerging-public-health-issues/2019-novel-coronavirus
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/health-care-administration-and-provider-resources/treatment-procedures-and-guidelines/emerging-public-health-issues/2019-novel-coronavirus
https://siga.ca/private-communications/


 

 

SIGA HR Call Centre 

For further information, please call the SIGA call center we’ve set up to address your questions and 
concerns. For those not residing in Saskatoon and area, call 1-866-899-7322; for those who are 
residing in or near Saskatoon, call 306-477-7526. All employees can also email us at 
hrcallcenter@siga.sk.ca.  
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